
I am a mother of one angel baby in Portland and started care with midwives before I miscarried at 12 weeks. They were the most 
amazing support team I could have ever imagined during such an emotionally devastating time. I found out my baby didn't have a 
heartbeat at 12 weeks and had to wait 2 weeks before my body finally expelled the pregnancy. My midwives were the most 
supportive people I had in my life during those two weeks. They helped me understand all of my options and allowed me to make 
the best choice for me in my scenario. I wouldn't have wanted to go through that without them. I am writing to ask you to vote yes on 
HB 2388 to improve access to midwifery care.


